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To,

Guru Tegh Bahadur

3rd Centenary Public School 

C-Block, Mansarover Garden 

New Delhi 110015

Dear Principal,

We would like to sincerely thank

Guru Tegh Bahadur 3rd Centenary

Public School and all other participating

schools for their amazing support in

providing warm clothing for children in

need on behalf of Nav Uday Kiran NGO

and the underprivileged children who have

benefited from this kind initiative. Your

generosity and understanding toward the

less fortunate people in our neighborhood

are incredibly motivating.
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Your school's donation of warm clothing

will provide much-needed solace and

comfort to people who are finding it difficult

to endure the severe winter weather.

Together, you have shown a wonderful

attitude of compassion and community

service by planning and participating in this

warm clothing drive. Your willingness to go

above and above to make sure these kids

have access to necessary winter clothing,

which will keep them warm, comfortable,

and healthy throughout the cold months.



We appreciate your cooperation

and support as we work to assist our

society's most vulnerable citizens. We

would like to express our appreciation to

the staff, instructors, and students of

Guru Tegh Bahadur 3rd Centenary

Public School as well as to all other

participating schools for their

contributions to this admirable cause.

This program is a potent illustration of

how important it is for schools to help

pupils develop empathy and a sense of

social responsibility. We are sure that the

kids from all participating schools will

be inspired to become involved in their

communities and make contributions to

the welfare of society as a result of this

experience.
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We sincerely appreciate your partnership

and look forward to the possibility of future

collaborations on initiatives that address the

needs of underprivileged children.

Once again, thank you for your generosity

and kindness.

Appendix: Highlights of the Warm

Clothing Drive through Photographs is

attached.



Heartiest 

Congratulations 

OUR MOTTO 

CHARDIKALA

Guru Tegh Bahadur

3rd Centenary 

Public School


